Delaware Township Board Meeting July 24, 2018- 5:30pm

Those in attendance were as follows:

Ed Pierce Board Member
Rick Fain Board President
Marilyn Schenkel Board Secretary
Debbie Driskell Township Trustee

Dan Greenhalgh Resident Bianca Zaklikowski Resident Mary Ray Resident

Shelly Brown Member of the Public

David Giffel Resident

Rick Fain at 5:35pm called the meeting to order and The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Item 2 - Reading/Adoption of March 13, 2018

The minutes for the March 13, 2018 meeting were distributed. Rick Fain moved to accept the minutes and Ed Pierce seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.

Item 3 – Pantry and Assistance Statistical Reports

Debbie Driskell gave a presentation to the board about our Food Pantry and Assistance. No action was needed.

Item 4 – Township Assistance Guidelines

Debbie Driskell presented the 2018 Township Assistance Guidelines. After a short discussion, Marilyn Schenkel made a motion to approve the Guidelines. Ed Pierce seconded the motion and it passed unanimously. The guidelines are filed with the County Commissioners.

Item 5- 2019 Budget Discussion

Debbie presented some information to start the budget process. No action was needed.

Item 6- Old Business-

There was some discussion about the "No More Secrets" campaign and tool kit training.

Item 7- New Business-

We scheduled a meeting to approve an additional appropriation for August 14, 2018 at 5:30pm.

Item 8- Adjourn

Ed Pierce made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Marilyn Schenkel seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.

Submitted by Marilyn Schenkel, Board Secretary

Rick Fain, Board President

Ed Pierce, Board Member

Debbie Driskell, Township Trustee